Route 1, Box 210 Kimberly, Idaho 83341

October 21, 1978

Mr. John Clark
New World Archaeological Foundation
16 de Septiembre No 30 - Apartado Postal 140
San Cristobal de Las Cusas
Chiapas, Mexico

Dear John:

Thank you so much for theppublication and also the information on the grey obsidian. I have forwarded the information to Lee Sappington and he assures me that he will be able to find the site from your description.

Also, another chap by the name of Kelly Murphy did a survey in the area near there and had seen the appearance of some of this material so it was used aboriginally and it is a unique variety of obsidian. Analysis and full description should be most interesting to the profession.

I am glad to learn from your note that you will be back in Idahomin November and will look forward to seeing you.

With best regards.

Don E. Crabtree, Research Associate Prehistoric Technology

DEC: wt